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April 7, 2017

Mr. S. Forrest Thompson

Medina County Prosecutor’s Office
72 Public Square

Medina, Ohio 44256

RE: Quintin Hardon
Dear Prosecutor Thompson:

On March 15, 2017, you requested that the Ohio Attorney General’s Office review the
investigation conducted by the Brunswick Hills Police Department regarding a missing
person complaint entered on January 24, 2017, concerning Quintin Hardon. After a
careful inspection of the materials provided our office has determined that the evidence
does not reveal any criminal conduct committed by the members of the Brunswick Hills
Police Department. Based upon those findings, we have determined that it is appropriate
to close our investigation into this matter.

Thank-you for the opportunity to assist your office and the citizens of Medina County.
The Ohio Attorney General’s Office is committed to seeking justice for the citizens of the
State of Ohio and remains available if any future needs arise. If you have any questions
regarding this letter or any other concerns, please contact me at (614) 439-1797.

Sincerely,

L

Micah R. Ault

Assistant Attorney General
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